No.F(Vehicle-Pass)CPRO/KU/25
Dated: 17.03.2025

NOTICE

All the employees, who have not applied for vehicle entry pass are hereby once again
requested to get the required vehicle entry pass by or before 31.03.2025.

It is further notified, that no vehicle shall be allowed to enter the campus without
having valid entry pass from 01.04.2025 onwards.

e

Chief Prc?étor

Copy to:
v"  S.5 to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor;
v"  Chief Security Officer, University of Kashmir for information;
v P.A to Registrar for kind information of the Registrar;
v"  File.




